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STATE ACTIVITY
Several states have taken 
up legislation requiring 
pharmacists to communicate 
switches to prescribing 
physicians.

Active Bills

•	 California
•	 Hawaii 
•	 Idaho
•	 Illinois
•	 Maryland
•	 New Jersey
•	 North Carolina
•	 Oklahoma
•	 Oregon
•	 Pennsylvania
•	 Texas

Passed Bills
•	 Colorado 
•	 Utah 
•	 Georgia
•	 Tennessee

With the Food and Drug Administration’s first approved biosimilar, the United 
States welcomes a new class of medications that could provide cost savings for 

patients. But states face a crucial patient safety question: Will physicians know when 
pharmacists switch a prescribed biologic for a similar-but-not-identical biosimilar?

WHY DOCTORS NEED TO KNOW WHEN  
PHARMACISTS SUBSTITUTE BIOLOGICAL MEDICINES
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DON’T KEEP PHYSICIANS GUESSING  
ABOUT BIOSIMILAR SWAPS
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